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Congressional Testimony 

College I Name 

Scholarships 

September 25, 1973 

Professor George Goodwin (Politics II) testified 
this summer before the Select Committee on 
Committees on his revisitation to "The Little 
Legislatures. " He found many changes from hi~ 
exhaustive study of the sub-committees of th,e 
House of Representatives which he made origin­
ally in 1961 and his new study. He concluded his 
testimony with this observation: '1 believe the 
Congressional committee system to be a valuabl~ 
means for broadening the politic~.l wisdom avail" 
able to our government. It provides a balance 
between partisanship and expertise which other 
legislatures lack. I am sure that it can stand 
reform, but I hope that it isn't further decentral­
ized and stripped of effective leadership in the 
process. " 

A committee has been formed to recommend a 
name for College I. Facu.1ty are urged to send 
suggestions to Mr. Pau.1 Faler in the College I 
History Department by October 15. The name 
may be that of a non-living person (e. g. Thoreau), 
concept or virtue (e. g. Harmony), landmark or 
geographical place (e. g. Nepons~t), etc. Please 
provide the following information: 

I. Suggested name; 
2. Explanation as to why you think this name is 

appropriate; 
3. Your name, address, and telephone num~~r. 

Faculty are requested to inform their students a­
bout scholarship opportunities for graduate study · 
provided through the Fulbright-Hayes Act and th~ 
Danforth Foundation. 

Mary Winslow (University Advising) has applica­
tions at her office, Sawyer 44 7. Students requ~st­
ing more information should contact her. The 
Fulbright, for graduate study abroad, has a cam­
pus deadline for applications on October 5. The 
Daaforth Fellowships , for persons who have a 
serious interest in teaching or adminf.strative 
careers in colleges or universities, has a NoveiiJ.ber 
20th deadline. 



2. 

Scholarships (continued) Last year UMass-Boston made a conspicuously 
strong showing when two students won Danforth 
awards and a third won an honorable mention. 

·Steam Power 

Shuttle Services 

1 

Professor Eric Robinson (History I) addressed 
the Annual Conference of Economic History 
Association of the U.S. A. at Emory University, 
Atlanta, Georgia, 14 September 1973, on 'The 
Early Growth of Steam Power'. The paper will 
be published in the Journal of Economic History. 

Shuttle service from Park Square to the Dorchester 
campus runs on the half-hour (every hour), start­
ing at 9:30 and continuing to 3:30. 

Shuttle service from the new campus to Park Square 
runs on the hour from 9 a.m. to 3 p.m. 

Shuttle service from the Columbia MBT A 'Station 
to the new campus runs every 15 minutes from 
7 a.m. to 9 a.m.; from 4 p.m. to 5 p.m. (or 
5:10p.m.) 

Faculty Elections 

Professor Thomas Brown (Chairman, History I) was elected Faculty 
Representative to the Board of Trustees at the Faculty meeting last 
Wednesday. 

Professor Edward Ginsberg (Physics) was re-elected Secretary. 
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